

Friday 27th October 2023

## **Go North East Industrial Action Update**

Dear Families,

I am writing to share with you the most up to date information we have received with regards to the industrial action by Go North East.

This afternoon, we have been informed by Go North East that all school bus services will run next week, on our return to school.

Go North East have advised us that they expect school bus services to continue the following week, however they will update us in the event of any issues. As soon as we receive any additional information, we will let you know as a matter of urgency.

I would like to thank you for your continued support with this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Turner

**Head Teacher** 









